
FOR SALE BY SEALED BID 
 

The Town of Rutland Select Board is accepting bids for a 2015 Ford F-350 dump 
truck. Included is a 9’ 6” Extreme V Fisher plow and a 2022 Western Electric 2-yard 
sander. The truck has a 6.2-liter gas engine with 126,000 miles.  
 
The truck can be seen by appointment by calling the Town Road Commissioner, 
Dave Sears, at 802-353-0540.   
 
Sealed bids can be mailed or hand delivered to:   
 
Town of Rutland  
181 Business Route 4 
Center Rutland, Vermont 05736  
ATTN: TRUCK BID 
 

All bids must be received on or before May 31st, 2024, at 12PM. The bids will be 
opened at the June 4th Regular Select Board meeting. The winning bidder must pay 
by a bank check and take possession of the truck by June 11th, 2024.  

The truck is being sold as is where is with no warranty expressed or implied as to 
the suitability of the truck for any purpose. The Town of Rutland reserves the right 
to reject any or all bids. 

Mary Ashcroft, Chair 

Rutland Town Select Board 

 
  



 



 


